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Tuesday, 30 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
As part of our review of the Science Curriculum, we are looking for donations to help build up our 
Science resources.  
 
If you have any of the following spare at home, we’d really appreciate if you might consider donating 
these items to the school to help.  I absolutely don’t want people to go and buy things especially, it’s 
purely a drive to see what we can recycle/ reuse/ make use of.  
 
If you can, please send items into Beech Class on any morning (in a bag or box so that they can be 
quarantined).  Your donated items will then be sorted and stored for use in our science experiments.   
 
Thank you so much in advance.  
 
Miss Barber   
 

 Lemon juice  

 Ear buds 

 Yoghurt pots  

 Sandwich plastic bags 

 Seeds 

 Flower pots  

 Cling film  

 Old material / carpet scraps 

 Effervescent tablets 

 Vegetable oil  

 Cornflour  

 Bicarbonate of soda  

 Cotton wool pads  

 Sandpaper 

 Ph litmus paper 

 Pipets- plastic only  

 Tin foil  

 Torches  

 Salt  

 Paper plates  

 2.5l plastic bottles 

 Balloons  

 Fossils  

 Tweezers 

 Vinegar  

 Fruit shoot bottle tops (pull caps) 

 Calpol syringes  

NB: We are also looking for compost donations (summer terms only) 
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